
AS • Saturday. September 11, 1999

Happy New Year

Eagle/Times: Matthew J. Sroka

Welcoming in the Jewish New Year with a blast of the sho-
far (ram's horn) is Rabbi Yosef Lipsker of Shomrei
Habrith Synagogue; with him are his children, from left,
Zeldi, 6; Chaya, 7, and Menachem, 4. Rosh Hashana
began Friday at sundown.


